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To:
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Subject:

City of Long Beach Memorandum

Working Together to Serve
R-9

November 12, 2013
Honorable Mayor and City Council

Vice Mayor Robert Garcia, Chair, Public Safety Committee

SEX TRAFFICKING

The Public Safety Committee, at its meeting held Tuesday, September 24, 2013,
considered communications relative to the above subject.

It is the recommendation of the Public Safety Committee that the City Council
direct the Chief of Police to present a plan that would provide valid cost to
establish a special sex crime unit.

Respectfully submitted,

PUBLIC SAFETY COMMITTEE

Vice Mayor Robert Garcia, Chair

Prepared by:
Carolyn Hill




